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    Maryland Primary School

    Playground re surfacing & Ramp
	     
    Summer 2022

    Project Value £75K

The excavation of the plaground and new disabled access ramp took place over the 
summer holiday of 2022.  The work was carefully planned so as not to disturb the cycli-
cal repairs taking place at this time and to avoid clubs that were also scheduled in and 
around the playground.
Our team created a secure area and a logistics plan  that was strictly adheared to thus 
enabling plant and machinery to be on site and for the movement and devlivery of 
heavy transport and equipment.
It was also very important not to disturb the surrounding residents during this holiday 
period and so our project manager held meetings and posted letters to residents and 
the community to describe the works and the potential impact.
This type of consideration was much appreciated by all stakeholders and the communi-
ty and the project was completed within the programme ready for the children to return 
ion September.


